Wells Hughes

Hughes receives
award

Wells Hughes has been
named the recipient of the
2015 Humanitarian Award
by the Teddy Bear Cancer
Foundation. Mr. Hughes will be
recognized at the foundation’s
Gold Ribbon Luncheon
11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Thursday at
the Four Seasons Resort The
Biltmore Santa Barbara, 1260
Channel Drive. Mr. Hughes is
founding board chair of the
foundation and serves as an
emeritus board member. “He is
a proven advocate for families
and has time and time again
gone the extra mile to ensure
the financial and emotional
burdens families experience
when caring for a child with
cancer are alleviated,” said
Lindsey Leonard, executive
director of the foundation, in
a statement. Mr. Hughes is a
founding partner of the wealth
management firm Arlington
Financial Advisors. To
purchase tickets to the event,
call 962-7466.

Charlotie Boechler



